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Sera Grubb Te Kounihera o Toi Tokerav Ki Te Raki

Administration Manager
E-Bin Distributions Ltd
PO Box 812

Kerikeri

Dear Sera
RE: Acceptance of Wastewater System, E-BIN
Thank you for your request of acceptance.

The Far North District Council building consent authority has reviewed the technical data and
product specifications for this system, and accepts this as an alternative solution that does
comply with the New Zealand Building Code. When this system is used within the Far North
area the following requirements will need to be complied with;

E-Bin technical manual
The Drainlayer must supply a producer statement (PS3) for construction upon compietion
of the installation

 Compliance with the Northland Regional Council rules

Please be aware this approval may change/be withdrawn or treated as an acceptable
solution as if and when Building Codes and Building Acts change. The Far North District
Council building consent authority recommends that you work towards having this system
certified by the Department of Building and Housing.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if further clarification is required.

rs sincerely

T

Paul Cook
Building Manager

Cc:  Bradley Hedger




